The Standing Committee on Justice and the Solicitor General has the honour to present its

TWELFTH REPORT

Pursuant to Standing Order 108(2), your Committee has considered questions relating to Crime
Prevention.

Your Committee adopted the following Report with recommendations which read as follows:



